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Hi Lin Lin,  

 

I just wanted to take the chance to thank you for a wonderful fall semester. Your class was one of 

the most challenging yet rewarding classes for me. I was able to learn so much about teaching, 

lesson and unit planning, as well as what it means to teach social studies in an elementary setting. 

I recently took a visit to New York City to check out where I will be student teaching next 

semester. I was able to meet with a Cortland student and walk through her housing, which was 

very helpful for me in my preparation! Anyway, while I was there I took the time to go to 

Battery Park and look at the statue you taught us about a few weeks ago. I was able to explain its 

importance and significance to the people I was with, and was sure to snap a picture of me there. 

Anyway, I thought you might enjoy that!  

 

Thanks again for everything, 

Victoria  
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